
 
 

Procedures	for	Monday	Morning:	
	

Leaving	for	Camp	Squanto	on	Monday,	June	12,	2023	
 
 
Dear Parents,           
 
In order to make Monday, June 12, 2023, go as smoothly as possible, we need all parents and students 
to please follow these procedures: 
 

• Students should arrive at Hanover Middle School with their luggage and gear no earlier than 8:00  
and no later than 8:20 on Monday, June 12, 2023.  As you can imagine, there are countless details 
that the teachers and staff must address on that morning.  There are no provisions for student supervision 
prior to 8:00 AM. Students should report directly to the cafeteria after their luggage and gear is dropped off 
 at their homeroom’s designated spot.   
 

• Students must have their names on everything they bring to camp, including luggage and sleeping 
bags. In the event of inclement weather please safeguard luggage and sleeping bags in large  
trash bags properly labeled.  
 
 

• All medications need to be hand delivered by a parent to Mrs. Casey, our school nurse at HMS. (ASAP) 
All medication brought to camp must be in its original container.   
 

• Students must be in their homerooms at 8:25AM for attendance.   
 

• At 8:30 AM students will board school busses to depart for Camp Squanto. 
 

• The front of HMS must be kept open for several equipment trucks, nine school busses, and several  
smaller support vehicles. There will be NO PLACE for parents to park and stay.  Parents are asked 
to drop off their children and leave the middle school parking lot to allow others in.  There will be over  
200 students with their luggage arriving at the same time, and we must keep traffic flowing.  Please say your 
goodbyes in advance. 
 

• We thank you in advance for your cooperation in making June 12, 2023, run smoothly and efficiently.   
 
 
 

The Sixth Grade Teachers 


